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School Attendance Matters  

This week’s  Attendance 
Our target for attendance is 

96% 
 

Attendance Award in Reception goes to Class 11 
Attendance Award in Year 1 goes to Class 6 
Attendance Award in Year 2 goes to Class 3 

 
 

Class 1 Class 7 96.7% 95.5% 

Class 2 Class 8 93.8% 92.4% 

Class 3 Class 9 97.9% 96.4% 

Class 4 Class 10 93.8% 92.8% 

Class 5 Class 11 98.3% 95% 

Class 6 Class 12 88.3% 99.2% 

UNIFORM IN SPRING AND SUMMER TERM 
 

It has been lovely to see lots of children already wearing the Spring and Summer school 
uniform. Please remember it is perfectly acceptable to continue to wear the winter 

 uniform, especially if it is chilly.  
 

Summer school uniform comprises a yellow gingham dress with grey cardigan or grey 
short trousers with a yellow polo shirt and a grey jumper or pullover. This is worn with 

black school shoes and grey or white socks.  NO JELLY SHOES OR SANDALS, PLEASE. 

PLEASE REMEMBER THE NEXT STRIKE DAY IS TUESDAY 2ND MAY  

AND SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED TO CHILDREN. 

THE SENSORY HIVE 

On Wednesday, a small group of children from across the school visited  

‘The Sensory Hive’ in Whiston. All the children had a wonderful time exploring the 

different toys, activities and games.  

In assembly on Monday morning, Mrs 

Maddocks spoke to all the children about 

how we are working towards our ‘Live 

Simply’ award.  

 

The Live Simply award was established following the request from Pope Francis in his letter, 

‘Laudato Si’to the children of the world to care for God’s people and the whole of his creation. 

Three aim of the award are to live simply, live sustainably and to live in solidarity with people 

across the world 

 

Each child will be making a ‘Live Simply’ pledge which may be a small change but together can 

make a big difference. This pledge maybe to use less and recycle more. It may be to donate to 

a food bank or a charity.   

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=school+attendance+matters&view=detailv2&&id=9D07ECE68A0BCDCA1AB44124D918AE7AE243AB56&selectedIndex=1&ccid=qyLyqkxo&simid=608053673445492902&thid=OIP.Mab22f2aa4c68635e9d190c1861c61b37H0


DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
 

Monday 1st May—Bank Holiday  

Tuesday 2nd May—school closed to children NEU Strike Day 

Wednesday 3rd May– Class 10 Stay and Read- parents and grandparents welcome 

Friday 5th May– FOSMMIS Coronation Coffee Morning– parents, grandparents, friends of the school  

welcome 

Friday 5th May– School Coronation Party Day 

Monday 8th May– Bank Holiday 

Wednesday 10th May– Class 9 Stay and Read– parents and grandparents welcome 

Monday 15th May– Class 4 Prayer and Liturgy- parents and grandparents welcome 

Tuesday 16th May– Class 3 Prayer and Liturgy- parents and grandparents welcome 

Wednesday 17th May– Class 2 Prayer and Liturgy- parents and grandparents welcome 

Thursday 18th May– Class 1 Prayer and Liturgy- parents and grandparents welcome 

Friday 26th May– FINISH FOR MAY HALF TERM 

ST MARGARET MARY’S CHURCH 
SUNDAY MASS TIMES- Saturday evening at 5.30p.m. and 

Sundays (including Children’s Church) at 10.00a.m.  
 Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: Saturday at 5pm.  

Please follow this link for the parish newsletter 
 
 

St Margaret Mary's Catholic Infant School - Parish Newslet-
ters (stmargaretmarysinfant.com)  

LOCAL ELECTIONS 4TH MAY 
 
Councillor Colin Dever has asked that we remind 
everyone that the local elections are coming up on 
4th May. Due to changes in the law, all voters must 
now take photo id with them to confirm their  
identity.  
 
More information can be found on the link below.  
 
https://www.knowsleynews.co.uk/photo-id-required
-to-vote-in-elections/ 

CLASS 11 STAY AND READ 
 

Thank you to all the parents and grandparents who came along to 
‘Stay and Read’ this week. We hoped you enjoyed joining your 
children to class to hear and share stories and books together.  

 
Class 10’s s turn is next Wednesday. 

https://www.stmargaretmarysinfant.com/re-catholic-life/parish-newsletters
https://www.stmargaretmarysinfant.com/re-catholic-life/parish-newsletters


Coffee & Information 
In School-   9:30 to 11am 

 

Friday 28th April – Knowsley Parent Carer 
Voice – If you have a Knowsley GP or a Knowsley Home address, you are  

welcome to attend this meeting. This organisation is run by parents of children 
with SEND and they can help to support you through the different referrals and 
challenges you may be facing re SEND (Special Educational Needs & (or) Disability.  

Friday 5th May – Addvanced Solutions.  A representative from the 

organisation will come to tell you what they can offer to support children with Spe-
cial Educational Needs & Disabilities. 

Friday 12th May – Autism and Girls Paul Davenport will lead a 

presentation is available at the end to answer any questions you have. 

Friday 19th May – LivPAC – Liverpool Parent Carer Voice –  
If you have a Liverpool GP or a Liverpool Home address, you are welcome to attend 
this meeting. This organisation is run by parents of children with SEND and they 
can help to support you through the different referrals and challenges you may be 
facing re SEND. 
You are welcome to attend as many sessions as you like. 
Just complete the reply slip so I know how many to expect 
please. 
Kind regards 
J.Hart (SENCO) 
_____________________________________________ 

Coffee & Information 
Child’s name __________________________________ 
I (Your Name __________________________________ 
Relationship to the child _________________________ 


